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Cafeteria Hot Line Specials 
Week of November 26, 2018 

Monday  

3-Way Chili Spaghetti $2.25 
Chili Cheese Fries $2.50 
 
Tuesday  
Bacon/Ranch/Cheese Fries $2.50 
Loaded Baked Potato $2.25 
 
Wednesday  
Home Style Chicken Sandwich $2.50 
Chicken Nugget Meal $2.25 
 
Thursday 
Taco Salad $2.50 
Nacho Boat $1.75 
 
Friday 

Chicken Tender Basket $3.00 
Chicken Snack-A-Tack $1.50  
 

The Rapid News is a publication of Rapid Run Middle School.  Please do not 
reply to this email.  If you have any questions concerning any information in 

this newsletter, please call Rapid Run Middle School at 467-0300. 

Schedule of Events 
Week of November 19, 2018 

Monday –  Friday   
 

 
 

Schedule of Events 
Week of November 26, 2018 

 

Monday  
 
 

Tuesday 
Running Club - 2:20-3:00pm 
 

Wednesday  
Minecraft Club – 2:20-3:00pm 
 

Thursday  
Running Club - 2:20-3:00pm 

 

Friday  

 

Student announcements are shown every day in their first class.  If you 

would like to see the announcements, you can access them online at:                        

RRMS Daily Announcements 
 

7th Grade Team Website Links: Expedition 
Pathfinders 

 to those students on the Honor Roll for 

the 1st Quarter 2018-19. Keep up the great work!!! 
 

CLICK HERE for the corrected and complete Honor Roll List 
 

Saturday 12/1/18 

9:00AM - Noon 

R.R.M.S. Commons 

Great BARGAINS - Open to 

ALL! 
Proceeds go to help fund 8th graders 

attending the D.C. Trip! 

Please email argo_m@ohlsd.org with 

any questions! 

 

 

Happy Thanksgiving from the Teachers 
and Staff at Rapid Run Middle School. 

 
Be thankful and enjoy this time with family 

and friends. 
 

NO SCHOOL – THANKSGIVING BREAK 
November 19th – November 23rd 

 
Classes resume Monday, November 26th 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1_MUoUlU3RoDMM6FTrl9RihntuLH1AHQ2jn-ncaebGU0/edit#slide=id.i0
https://sites.google.com/ohlsd.org/rrmsexpedition/home
https://sites.google.com/ohlsd.org/rrms-pathfinders/home
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1E1LTlzz-PJdC11514Cvx5Ld56SU7vSkU
mailto:argo_m@ohlsd.org


  

Oak Hills Band Association Fall Craft Fair 
Oak Hills High School 

Saturday November 17, 2018 
9am - 3pm 

 
$3 entry (kids 10 and under free) to over 300 crafters on display in the OHHS gym, commons and main floor. A huge selection of items to 

make your holiday and/or birthday shopping easy! Full concessions and lunch available in the commons all day. 

 
 
 

 

 
Lost and Found 

 

Our lost and found box in the office was overflowing with 

jackets, sweatshirts, lunch bags, water bottles, pencil 

bags, books, folders, etc.  We have put those items on a 

table in the front lobby.  Please have your child check the 

table if they are missing anything.  If you put your child’s 

name on their possessions we will be happy to reunite 

students with their lost items. Any unclaimed items will 

be donated at the end of November. 

 
 

 

RRMS Builders Club 
 

All 6th, 7th, and 8th graders who enjoy doing Community 

Service projects are welcome to be a part of this Club.  

NJHS can get service hours! 

 

Meeting Dates:  11/13, 12/11, 1/8, 2/12, 3/12, 4/9 

(Tuesdays) 2:15-2:45pm in Room 223 

 

See Ms. Magro or Mrs. Price for details! 

With the cold weather months fast approaching, 
please bring in your gently used coats to donate 

to the coat drive for the needy.  There is a 
barrel for St. Vincent DePaul in the Main Lobby 

 

~ Thank You from Builders Club 

 

 
Don’t forget to save your Box Tops and send them in to 
school!  Rapid Run gets 10 cents for every Box Top sent in 
and they really add up!  It’s super easy…  All you do is look 
for the Box Tops logo on everyday items you purchase, cut 
them out and send them in to school.  Have your student 
drop them off in the Media Center in the box marked “Box 
Tops” on the shelf.  Make sure they are in an envelope or 
baggie with your child’s name on it so they will be eligible to 
win a gift card to the place of their choice!   (More details on 
the contest to come later!) 



 

 

 
  

 
 
We’re excited to share that our school is part of the 

Coca-Cola Give program.  

 

This opens up Rapid Run Middle School to new 

funding opportunities to help improve learning 

environments for students. The best part? 

Donations don’t come out of your own pocket!! 

 

 When you make Coca-Cola purchases, you simply 

enter the product codes here:  

https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/ 

or turn your product lids into the main office and 

our school receives a donation.  Help RRMS make 

the most of this program and get started today! 

Dear Parents,                                            

 
These are the days your child will want to remember forever. 
Help make the year unforgettable by purchasing a 2018-2019 
Yearbook. 
 
For only $36.00, your kid will have a book that will be enjoyed 
now and 20, 30 or even 50 years from now. You also can make 
the yearbook extra special by purchasing namestamping and a 
protective plastic cover (online purchase only). The $36.00 
price will increase January 1, 2019 so don't delay. 
 
Buy online with credit card, debit card or PayPal 
at yearbookforever.com or at school with a check made out to 
Rapid Run Middle School in the main office. Order now, so 
your child won’t miss out when the yearbook is 
distributed before the last day of school. 
 
As an adult, you know how important high school memories 
become. Don’t let your child’s memories fade; make sure they 
get a yearbook! 
 
 

  

 

District Happenings:  
 

November 24 Oakettes 60th Anniversary 
The Oakettes will be celebrating their 60th anniversary at the Hyatt Regency Cincinnati.  All former Oakettes, 
coaches, band members, parents and volunteers are invited to attend. Tickets are $60 and include dinner, swag 
and entertainment. Tickets can be purchased through Eventbrite: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/oakettes-60th-
anniversary-tickets-44958301490 
 
December 21  Alumni Basketball Game 
Calling all former Oak Hills High School basketball players! You are cordially invited to the boys basketball game 
vs. Lakota East on Friday evening, December 21.  Please RSVP to Coach Mike Price at price_m@ohlsd.org or 
(513) 319-8408. 
 

 

https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/
http://www.yearbookforever.com/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/oakettes-60th-anniversary-tickets-44958301490
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/oakettes-60th-anniversary-tickets-44958301490
mailto:price_m@ohlsd.org


Bed Bugs in the Community  

A Growing Problem 

As you may know, bed bugs have made their presence known in Southwest Ohio.  Public health research 

shows that bed bugs do not spread disease. Oak Hills Local School District does, however, understand the 

importance of preventing and controlling bed bugs.  Bed bugs are a public health nuisance and often create 

fear and anxiety among our families. 

 

How do you help prevent bed bugs from infesting your home? 

Start a family routine to check clothing, shoes, purse/backpacks, and books on a daily basis to prevent a 

“hitchhiker” from coming home with you. Bed bugs like dark places, they are nocturnal blood feeders and are 

most likely to come in contact with you when traveling, spending the night in an infested location such as a 

hotel, hospital, or home of someone with an infestation.  

FORTUNATELY, SCHOOLS ARE NOT a favorite home for bed bugs because they do not have a host to 

feed on at night and they hate bright lights during the day. So if a bed bug comes in with a student, it is not 

likely to travel very far within the classroom or school.   

The school district has guidelines from the Hamilton County Health Department in place when bed bugs are 

found at school or on a student. If we find a bug on your student we will call you and give further instructions. 

If you have an occurrence of bed bugs at your home, please call school to report it to your school nurse.  By 

being forthcoming with this information, we can help you with the most current information and eliminate the 

spread of bed bugs among our families in the district.  

 

If bed bugs are suspected in the home: 

1. Look for:  

 Small rusty spots on mattress and/or bed linens 

 Small blood smears on bedding from crushed insects 

 Dried remains of shed bed bug skin 

 Irritated, inflamed, itchy welts on your skin, usually in rows of three 

*Bites alone do NOT indicate bed bug infestation. Other insects leave similar bites. Live bed bugs must be 

present for positive infestation. 

2. Thoroughly inspect in, under, and around: 

 Mattress and Box spring 

 Bed frame 

 Furniture 

 Switch Plates 

 Small cracks in furniture, floor, or walls 

 Carpet 

 Baseboards, Window and Door frames 

 

3. If living in apartment or multi-family homes: 

 Advise landlord 

 Instruct neighbors in adjoining units to inspect home 

 

4. Once location of bugs is known: 

 Save a sample of the bed bugs in zip-lock bag to be correctly identified 

 Call professional exterminator- most will give a free inspection and advice. 

 Vacuum affected area  

 Dispose vacuumed contents in sealed plastic bag and immediately place outside 



 Remove infested clothing and bedding, wash in hot water (102°) and dry on high heat for at 

least 30 minutes 

 Cover mattress and box spring with a zippered mattress cover (keep on for 1 year) 

 

5. If bugs found on body: 

 Remove bugs by use of tweezers, gloves, paper towel, etc. 

 Put bugs in zip-locked bag and place outside in garbage can 

 Wash clothing or personal items in hot water (102°) and dry on high heat for at least 30 

minutes 

 Treat bites with antihistamine (Cortisone) cream 

 Avoid itching bites to prevent infection 

 

6. Bed bug infestation is NOT usually associated with poor hygiene or bad housekeeping  

 Inform school administrator of bed bug findings 

 Student should NOT be excluded from school due to bedbugs 

 Inspect items before leaving house 

 Send only essential items to school with student and keep these items in a XL ziploc bag to 

ensure items are bed bug free.  

 

To protect your child from embarrassment during an infestation keep clean school clothes in a sealed bin or 

bag to ensure that what they put on in the morning is bed bug free. Never have the student keep clothes, 

shoes and backpack for school near their bed during an infestation. 
 

For more information on bed bugs, please visit the OHLSD Nursing website at 

https://sites.google.com/a/ohlsd.org/oak-hills-local-school-district-nurse/  There you will find a bed bug tab 

with a Know Your Bed Bugs Fact Sheet from the Hamilton County Public Health organization.  You may also 

visit their site at www.hamiltoncountyhealth.org or Ohio Department of Health 

http://www.odh.ohio.gov/odhprograms/dis/zoonoses/vbdp/bedbug.aspx 

 

Thank you for your continued help on this community problem- OHLSD Nursing Department 

 
  

https://sites.google.com/a/ohlsd.org/oak-hills-local-school-district-nurse/
http://www.hamiltoncountyhealth.org/
http://www.odh.ohio.gov/odhprograms/dis/zoonoses/vbdp/bedbug.aspx




 
 
 



 

 

2018 Highlander Card 
 

The student athletes in each middle school were selling "Highlander Cards" for the 
fall fundraiser.  If you did not have the opportunity to purchase a card and would like 

to please contact me at sowders_s@ohlsd.org or have your student stop in the Rapid 
Run Middle School main office to purchase a card.  If you frequent any of the sixteen 
businesses on the card you will definitely save much more than the $10 that the card 

costs. 

 
 
 

mailto:sowders_s@ohlsd.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 



 

 

 



 
 
 


